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Plenary Council 2020 
 

Dear fellow parishioners, 
 

As the animators for the Plenary Council, 
we would like to invite you to participate 
in the listening and dialogue session this 
Wednesday the 17th of October at 7pm 
in the Church. Our role is to guide you 
through the process so that every voice in 
our community is heard. This session is 
one of two that will be held in the parish 
between now and Ash Wednesday 2019 
when this first stage of the Plenary 
Council process concludes. 
 

The Plenary Council in 2020 is about the 
future of the Church. To prepare, we all 
are invited to reflect on the question: 
“What do you think God is asking of us in 
Australia at this time?” 
 

Everyone is invited to speak freely and 
honestly, sharing from your heart. Pope 
Francis speaks of our Church being a 
synodal Church – a listening Church – 
and in this process of Listening and 
Dialogue, we are called to listen to one 
another, and in doing this try to listen to 
God. For it is in encountering one another 
that we encounter Jesus. 
 

Some of you have expressed concern that 
this process will not enable your voice to 
be heard or that you are just one person 
whose opinion is not going to have an 
impact. If that is you I would like to say 
please come along, we need your voice 
now more than ever! This is a once in a 
lifetime opportunity for us as  
community to let the leaders of our 

Church know what God is asking of us 
here in Australia. Our submissions to the 
council will not be as effective if there are 
voices in our community that are not 
present. 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns at 
all about this process, we will be available 
to answer them. You can send us an email 
shane_hyland@hotmail.com or simply 
come along on Wednesday and participate 
in this process.  
 

With every blessing,    
Shane and Leanne Hyland. 
 

Plenary Council Prayer 
 

Come, Holy Spirit of Pentecost..  
Come, Holy Spirit of the great South 
Land. 
O God, bless and unite all your people in 
Australia and guide us on the pilgrim way 
of the Plenary Council. 
Give us the grace to see your face in one 
another and to recognise Jesus, our 
companion on the road. 
Give us the courage to tell our stories 
and to speak boldly of your truth. 
Give us ears to listen humbly to each 
other and a discerning heart to hear what 
you are saying. 
Lead your Church into a hope-filled 
future, that we may live the joy of the 
Gospel. 
Through Jesus Christ our Lord, bread for 
the journey from age to age. Amen. 
Our Lady Help of Christians, pray for us. 
St Mary MacKillop, pray for us. 
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We gather as a community of believers in Jesus, 
to grow as his disciples,  

using our gifts, to proclaim the Gospel 
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year B     

   14 October 2018  

Diocese of Broken Bay  
Ancestral home of the 

Darkinjung people 

Readings:  Wis 7:7-11; Heb 4:12-13; 
Mk 10:17-30 
 

Response:    

Fill us with your love, O Lord, and we will 
sing for joy! 

Alleluia Alleluia! 
 

Happy the poor in spirit; the kingdom of 
heaven is theirs! 
 

Alleluia! 

 

 
Sunday Mass 
Saturday:  5pm 

Sunday: 8am, 10am, 5pm 
 

Weekday Mass 
9.15am Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri 

7.30am Wed 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday @  4.00pm 

 

Family Mass   
Every Sunday @ 10am 

Includes children’s liturgy 
 

Youth Mass   
Every Sunday @ 5pm 

 

Edge Youth Group 
Fourth Sunday of the month. 
After Mass: 6pm - 7.15pm.  

For Yrs 6,7&8. $2 for dinner. 
 

Seniors Anointing Mass 
Third Saturday of the month  

at 9.15am. 
 

Men’s Breakfast 
Fourth Saturday of the month at 

Warnies Café. 
 

Baptisms   
Most Sundays @ 11.30am 
Attendance at Information 

Evening is required 
 

Weddings  
By Appointment 

 

Thinking of becoming          
a Catholic? 

Please contact Parish staff  
for more information. 

 

Devotions  
Divine Mercy before Mass at 

9am; Rosary after Mass.  



This week 
 

Monday 15 October 
St Teresa of Jesus 
9:15am Mass Fr Ken 
 

Tuesday 16 October 
9:15am Mass Fr Vince 
 

Wednesday 17 October 
St Ignatius of Antioch 
7.10 am Morning Prayer 
7:30am  Mass Fr Vince 
9.15am  Communion Service Joan 
 

Thursday 18 October 
St Luke 
9:15am  Mass Fr Vince 
After Mass - Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Friday 19 October 
9:15am Mass + Yr1 & Yr2 Fr Vince  
 

Saturday 20 October 
9:15am Seniors Mass + Anointing of 
the Sick Fr Vince  
 

Next Weekend 20/21 October 
Sat 4pm Reconciliation Fr Ken 
Sat 5pm Mass Fr Ken  

8:00am  Mass Fr Carmelo   
10.00am Family Mass + Yr 3 class         
      Mass Fr Vince 
5pm Youth Mass  Fr Vince 

Phyllis Gardner. 
 

 

 

 

SENIORS NEWS 
    

 

Monthly Outings 
 

1st Tuesday: Lunch at Doylo 12pm 
 

2nd Wednesday: Games Day at Wyee 
contact Christine 4357 2197 
 

3rd Saturday:  Anointing Mass at 
9.15am and Morning Tea 
 

4th Wednesday:  Craft day.  Contact 
Norma for details 43936253.  
  

Annual Melbourne Cup Lunch will 
again be held at Ann Murphy’s at 44 
Holloway Drive Jilliby on 
Tuesday 6th November. 
 

This includes hat parade 
both men & women and 
$1, $2, and $5 sweeps.  It 
will be BYO drinks and a salad or sweet 
or meat, a list will be at the 
back of the church, NEXT 
WEEKEND, put you name 
down if you would like to 
come and phone number so we can or-
ganise the food for the 
luncheon. 
 

Ring Marie Wilde  
if you need a lift to any 
event 43972935. 
 

God Bless,   Ria  and Committee  

 

Pastoral Care Week 
21-27 October 2018 

 

To celebrate Pastoral Care Week 2018, 
CatholicCare’s Hospital Chaplaincy and 
Pastoral Care Team invite you to our 
Pastoral Care Seminar Day on 
Wednesday 24th October between 9:00 
am and 3:00 pm.  

 

This will be a day of 
enrichment and fellow-
ship for all those peo-
ple in the Diocese of 
Broken Bay who are 
involved in a ministry 
to care for the sick.  

 

Please RSVP to Peter Brown on 02 4356 
2600 or email: 
peter.brown@catholiccaredbb.org.au 

 

Social Justice  
 

Your Prayers are Needed. 
 

On 5 October 2018, after 11 months 
of providing mental health care on 
Nauru, the Nauruan govern-
ment informed Médecins Sans Fron-
tières / Doctors Without Borders 
(MSF) that their services were “no 
longer required” and requested that 
their activities cease within 24 
hours. 
 

Pray for the children and families 
who are mentally shutting down due 
to lack of any hope. 
 

Margaret Hagan 
Social Justice  
Committee. 
 
 
 

www.marymackillopsocialjustice. 

wordpress.com 

 Safeguarding  
 

The protection of children and vulner-
able adults within our Diocese will be 
achieved as every member of our 
community strives to be a person who 
WANTS our children to be safe, to 
grow and to flourish, and have zero-
tolerance to any attitude and activity 
that makes children less than safe. 

   

See notice board. 

Congratulations 
Last weekend the Parish  
celebrated the 25t 
h Wedding Anniversary of 
Glenn and Prema D’Cruz. 
And this weekend we celebrate the 
marriage of Emily Brearly and Salva-
tore Sparacino. Congratulations. We 
wish them all the best in their life  
together. 

Prayer for HSC Students 
 

Please pray for all our students who 
are doing their HSC which begins on 
Thursday 18 October. 
 

Loving God be with our students sit-
ting the HSC. Thank you for the many 
talents and gifts you have given them 
and for the opportunity of an educa-
tion. Calm their nerves and anxiety; 
help them remember what they 
have studied, to express it clearly 
and answer the questions the very 
best they can. Holy Spirit, guide  
them in their examination and 
throughout their lives 
Amen. 

WOMEN IN THE SCRIPTURES 
 

Discovering their Stories 
 

Mondays 15 & 22 October 2018 
7pm to 9pm 

Caroline Chisholm Centre 
 

RSVP by Thursday 11 October 
Faith.formation@bbcatholic.org/au 

Or Pina Bernard 8379 1627 
 

See poster on the notice board. 
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